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Proposed Raising of the Warragamba Dam Wall 

As a citizen of New South Wales I would like to voice my concerns regarding the proposed raising of the 

Warragamba Dam Wall, the concerns being: 

- The destruction of the wild rivers up stream due to the increase in water. 

- The destruction of animal habitats and fauna, especially fauna that are threatened and only found in 

this region of New South Wales - Australia. 

- The destruction of flora habitat and especially fauna only found in this region of New South Wales - 

Australia. 

- The destruction of landscapes and waterways for endangered insects only found in this region of New 

South Wales - Australia. 

- The destruction of Australian Indigenous Peoples sacred sites 

- The destruction of swap lands and wet lands due to the increase in water. 

- The disregarding to an exciting World Heritage Listing ????? 

- Has there been a proper flood investigation/inquiry 'down steam' that ensures no flooding of the new 

and proposed buildings-housing? 

 

Thank You 

 

Nick 


